
May 19, 1958 

The Commission on Education met May 19, 1958 with the following 

members present: Mrs. Aydlett, Mrs. Bookout, Mr. Chewning, Mrs. Coble, 

Miss Glass, Mr. Holton, Miss Johnson, Mr. Shoaf, Mr. Whitford, and 

Mrs. Eugene Phillips, visitor. 

Mr. Whitford moved, Miss Glass seconded that the Scout Council 

Constitution be adopted. Approved. 

Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mr. Whitford, and Mr. Shoaf were appointed 

by the Chairman to .serve on budget committee for church school. 

Mrs. Eugene Phi~)ips was introduced to the group by Mr. Shoaf. 
department 

She explained why the primar.l/'{lst and 2nd grades) needs more 

space. After discussion and viewing several departments in the 

church school, Miss Johnson moved, Mr. Whitford seconded that the 

Scout room be used temporarily {on condition that this be approved 

by the Scout Council) for the primary department. Approved. 

Mrs. eookout moved, Mr. Whitford seconded, that the Chairman appoint 

a committee to prepare plans for renovation of the church school rooms. 

Approved. Chairman stated that Mrs. Bookout and Mr. Shoaf should serve 

as two of the members of this committee. 

Mrs. Bookout moved, Mr. Whitford seconded that the Commission approve 

the re-employment of the present week~day school teachers and that the 

Commission aut ~ orize the week-day school committee to draw up a 

formal contract with these teachers. Approved. 

Commission approved the plans of the Senior MYF for Family Night, 

June 22 and decided to delay action on later family night programs. 

Commission decided to delay the beginning of the evaluation program 

until new members of Commission are elected. 

The superintendents of departments will meet May 25 to discuss plans 

for Vacation Church School to be held July 14- 25, 1958· 





May 19, 1958 

Mr. Whitford moved, Miss Johnson seconded that the Chairman appoint 

a committee to make up a job analyses for the public relations 

office. Approved. 

After motion to adjourn, Mr. Wh itford dismissed the meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sam Holton, Chairman 

H. Coble, Secretary 




